
 

Ref: IIST/024/22-23                                Date: 12/11/2022 

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

This is to inform you that on the occasion of Birth Anniversary of Our beloved first 

Prime Minister of India “Pandit Jawarharlal Nehru”. We are celebrating “Children’s 

Day” on 14th November 2022. 

The following competitions are organized in the school. Please encourage your ward(s) 

to take part in the events. 

    Classes             Competition 

i. V to VIII – Poster making Competition 

ii. IX to XII – Elocution Competition & Drawing Competition 

Note:- 

 Mobile phones and other electronic devices are strictly prohibited in the school 

premises. 

 No food orders are entertained either from outside or from home during the 

school hours. 

 

 

 

Principal Interim (Academics) 

 

 

 

 

  


